
Four students from SOKA University bade farewell to the University of Nairobi's Department of 

Literature after being here for a period of six months. 

The Four are; 

1. Misaki Wakai 

2. Shion Takahashi 

3. Yoshiaki Noda and 

4. Kentako Shimada 

They admitted that they were sad to leave but again they were very happy to be associated with 

the University of Nairobi since they have learnt a lot. 

Present was the Department's Chairperson Dr. Masumi Odari and The Department's Post 

Graduate Coordinator Dr. Godwin Siundu. 

 


